
Proposed New Standard Drawing 
 

 

 
 

Bill Leech along with committee members Dick Holmberg and Wes Price were asked at the 

National to come up with a new Standard Drawing.  Bill Leech has been in contact with Gary 

Romig, a well known artist in the world of the pigeon fancy.  After several revised drawings 

from Gary, I believe this drawing is finally to the point that it is ready to be shown to the entire 

membership.  This drawing is not the Standard Drawing as of yet since it has to be passed by the 

membership and published in the bulletin before it becomes official.  This drawing is just being 

put on the website to show what has been accomplished and how close we are!  We also have the 

3/4 view and the top view to finish before we do any voting. 

 

Please send all comments or suggestions by email directly to Bill Leech 

(summithvac7@msn.com) and Dick Holmberg (dickcpa@frontier.com). 

 

 

Thanks, 

 

Brian Freeman 

NCOC President 
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